
From: Jeffery Crane
To: Gary Willey; secretary@resources.ca.gov; lisa.mangat@parks.ca.gov; mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

john.ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes closures
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 9:17:37 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to start by saying that I have been going to the dunes since I was a baby. I
celebrated my 1st birthday in 1981 on the dunes, camping with my family. Since then, I have
taken numerous trips to the dunes. I have shared the fun I had growing up, with my husband
and my kids. We all would be devastated if the dunes permanantly closed. 

As well as camping on the dunes, my husband and I enjoy visiting Pismo and the surrounding
areas, such as Avila and Nipomo. We love to go and eat at all the local restaurants and
breweries. Also enjoy visiting the wineries, and the concert venues. 

Please keep in mind that closing the dunes would inpact the local establishments, such as:
Restaurants 
Gas Stations
Hotels (my mom doesn't camp anymore, so she stays at the hotels nearby.)
Yo Banana Boy (we use at least once each time)
The towing companies
Grocery stores
Liquor Stores
The shops on Pomeroy and Grand Ave.

I hope this can get you to see that this will not just effect the "duners." We love the Oceano
Dunes and do not want to see it close.

Thank you for your Consideration,
Carol Crane
Bakersfield, CA
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